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29 February 2016 
 
 כ' אדר א' תשע''ו
 

 
Dear Rabbi Silkin שליט''א 
I would like to take this opportunity on two counts to offer our sincere 
appreciation what you and Rabbi Roodyn have afforded us at Menorah 
Grammar School. 
Firstly on behalf of our senior talmidim many thanks for the insightful shiurim 
you have given over the last year. As our School Rov, Rabbi Grenberg 
 has said, it is so important for the youth of today to know that there שליט''א
are people available to answer their questions. Boys feel relaxed to ask 
varied questions and come away satisfied with the various approaches. 
Secondly on behalf of our parent body thank you for the fascinating series of 
shiurim in the כי ישאלך בנך programme. In an era wher young men are asking 
so many questions it is important that their parents at least have the basic 
knowledge to be able to discuss the issues with them. This series, now in its 
second term has proven very popular.  
Both sets of  shiurim are not just “sounbites” but detailed  ones with מראי 
  .in the Rishonim and Achronim מקומות
We look forward to continuing our association with Chazon and thank the 
wonderful sponsors of this vital programme. 
May you and your sponsors be blessed with ALL goodness. 
 
 בברכת התורה
 
Dovid Sulzbacher 
 


